
Attachment No. 2 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2019 PUBLIC HEALTH GOALS 

REPORT FOR DRINKING WATER. CALIFORNIA HEALTH AND 

SAFETY CODE 116470(B) REQUIRES WATER UTILITY AGENCIES 

SERVING MORE THAN 10,000 CONNECTIONS TO PREPARE A PUBLIC 

HEALTH CODE REPORT EVERY THREE YEARS  

 
   

Notice is hereby given that the Pomona City Council invites the community to attend a Public Hearing 

concerning the 2019 Public Health Goals Report for drinking water. California Health and Safety 

Code 116470(b) requires water utility agencies serving more than 10,000 connections to prepare 

this report every three years. The Public Health Goals are intended to act as a guide for the 

establishment of future drinking water regulations. 

 

The City of Pomona’s drinking water system continues to meet all U.S. Environmental Protection 

Agency and State Water Resources Control Board’s drinking water standards. The purpose for 

presenting this report in a public hearing is to provide water system customers greater access to 

information on levels of constituents and provide the opportunity for comment on the Public 

Health Goals Report. 

 

The 2019 Public Health Goals Report is available for public inspection at the City Clerk’s Office 

at 505 South Garey Avenue, Pomona, California 91766, during the hours of 7:30 A.M. TO 6:00 

P.M., Monday through Thursday. Copies may be obtained by contacting the City Clerk’s Office at 

(909) 620-2341. 
 

The public hearing will be held on the following date and time, and at the following location: 

 

Monday, September 9, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. 

City of Pomona, Council Chamber 

505 S. Garey Avenue, Pomona, CA 91766 

 

Individuals with a disability requiring a modification or accommodation, including auxiliary aids or 

services, or require the services of an interpreter in order to participate in the public meeting may make 

these requests to the City Clerk's Office at (909) 620-2341. The City Clerk's Office will make every effort 

to accommodate requests for assistance.  Requests should be made as soon as possible, and at a minimum 

24 hours in advance of the public hearing. 

 

 

Date:   August 15, 2019 

  
Darron Poulsen,  

Water Resources Director 

 

Rosalia Butler,  

City Clerk 

       

                                

Publication Dates:  August 22, 2019 and August 29, 2019 

                                Inland Valley Daily Bulletin 


